Federazione Italiana Giuoco Handball



THE PRESIDENT

To the kind attention of the President of the Polish Handball Federation - Mr. Andrzej Krasnicki-

Rome, 03rd February 2015

Dear President, dear Friend,

On my personal behalf, on behalf of the Italian Federation of Handball and of the Mediterranean Handball Confederation, I wish to express you my deepest congratulations for the "BRONZE MEDAL" gained by your National Team at the Men's Handball World Championship 2015 in Qatar.

Please extend my congratulations to your Team for this important success and I wish them good luck for the future.

I remain with my best sports regards,

Francesco Purromuto FIGH President

